From: Murphy, Heather

To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU"

Subject: Weekly Update #12: Election Day Holiday

Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:31:00 AM

Colleagues:

Election Day is coming up! This year, November 3 is a <u>designated holiday</u>, therefore the Library will be closed; faculty and staff will receive paid holiday time.

Please see this email from the University of Illinois System at https://emails.uofi.uillinois.edu/newsletter/1760756864.html.

Also see today's email from Chancellor Jones at https://massmail.illinois.edu/massmail/1830886099.html.

We hope you take the time on November 3 to exercise one of the most important privileges of being a U.S. citizen by voting (if you haven't already done so).

Best,

HEATHER MURPHY

Chief Communications Officer

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu

CHRIS PROM (he/his)

Associate Dean for Digital Strategies

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign University Library 246G Main Library 1408 W Gregory Dr Urbana, IL 61801 217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu

Assistant: Kaci Dunnum, kdunnum@illinois.edu